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To: David Wilmot_; Donald MacCord[dmaccord@digioutdoor.com]

From: Miller, Greg

Sent: 2016-07-09T04:47:24Z

Subject: DIGI Update -- Conference Call Monday 3pm
Received: 2016-07-09T04:47:24Z

David,
Per our conversation this evening regarding the DCRA General Counsel attorney who contacted me Friday evening 6:27PM
(Jennifer Barbour | Assistant General Counsel Office of the General Counsel.

She was specifically inquiring about our project at 2100 M St. NW -- and she also called and left a message for our permit
expediter as well.

I asked why she was calling -- she said she was calling about our bracket permit which is permitted for interior brackets, but
apparently one of DCRA's inspector's looked at the site and said the bracket work is clearly exterior. I kept asking questions
why this was relevant and where this was coming from and then she droned on about DCRA's restrictive sign code and the
possibility of a permit being revoked if it was incorrectly granted. She also asked me how I was involved with the ownership
and I told her I was helping the building owner. Additionally she asked if we were involved with any other projects at other
addresses in DC. I told her to send me an email with what she needed (I've forwarded the email she sent me below, but
didn't contain much). I kept asking her where this was coming from -- she said they have inspectors that check out what's
been permitted. Clearly we now know someone from outside DCRA put a bug in someone ear on what we're trying to do.

We'll plan on talking on Monday after 3pm.

Thanks,
Greg

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: greg miller -
Date: Fri, Jul 8, 2016 at 8:45 PM

Subject: Fw: Signage

ro: GREG Wi,

On Friday, July 8, 2016 6:56 PM, "Barbour, Jennifer (DCRA)" <jennifer.barbour@dc.gov> wrote:

Hi Greg,

Thanks for taking my call. | need contact information for a landlord at 2100 M Street, LP c/o Lincoln Property
Trust 1100 17" Street. And, do you have contact information, name address, number for IAC (Inner Agency
Consultants). Thanks.

Jennifer Barbour | Assistant General Counsel

Office of the General Counsel

D.C. Department of Consumer & Regulatory Affairs

1100 4™ Street, SW, 5" Floor | Washington, DC 20024

Phone: (202) 442-8404 jennifer.barbour@dc.qov

PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This message is being sent by or on behalf of a lawyer. It is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This
communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not
the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received
this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete all copies of the message.
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